Members of the House of Representatives, | am writing in opposition to HB1373. If this bill is passed it will effectively
outlaw IVF treatments for couples who are unable to have a child they so desperately want and are unable to have any
other way. I'm strongly urging you to vote NO on this intrusive bill. Reproductive care decisions are personal and should
be between the Doctor and patient without government interference. If you had a family member who needed this IVF
care to have a chance to have the child they've dreamed of, as | do, you would vote NO to give them that chance.
Thank you, Liz Lindquist Max ND



